
 
June 7, 2022 

 
Sales Headquarters 

 

To: Digi-Key 
 

Notification of discontinuation 
 
 
 
This is a notification that CITIZEN ELECTRONISC CO., LTD. Discontinued some products, 
which you have been long purchasing. We would like to apologize for any inconveniences 
caused by this discontinuation and ask for your kind understanding.  
 

 
 
 

 
For details, please contact below persons in charge of sales. 
Contact information: Dave Lomas  (lomasd@citizen.co.jp) 

 
 

Discontinued parts: CLU058-3618C4-653M2K1

Reason of 
discontinuation: 

Because of a drastic decrease in demand, it has become 
difficult to maintain stable production and supply. 
 

  
  

  


